
FBISD
GT FAMILY SERIES CHALLENGE

IT'S

COLD 
OUTSIDE 
"It's Cold Outside"  winter challenge

encourages gifted students to use their

creativity and critical thinking skills to

develop a product on a topic of interest.

"IT'S COLD OUTSIDE" CHALLENGE 
OPTIONS

REGISTRATION
INFORMATION

DECEMBER/JANUARY 2023

REGISTRATION DATES:
DECEMBER 5 - DECEMBER 16,  2022

REGISTRATION LINK:
HTTPS://BIT.LY/2022WINTERCHALLENGE

EMAIL VIDEO SUBMISSIONS TO
GTFBISD@FORTBENDISD.COM BY
MONDAY, JANUARY 9,  2023 .

STUDENT PRESENTATIONS WILL BE
UPLOADED TO GT  YOUTUBE CHANNEL
BY FRIDAY, JANUARY 13,  2023 .

 

 
FOR MORE DETAILED INFORMATION, PLEASE

VISIT THE FAMILY SERIES WEBPAGE AT:
HTTPS://WWW.FORTBENDISD.COM/PAGE/121194

 

MARSHMALLOW

STRUCTURE CHALLENGE

WINTER PHOTO

CHALLENGE  

CREATIVE IMAGINATION 

 CHALLENGE (STICK

REINDEER)




https://www.fortbendisd.com/Page/121194


SELECT A CHALLENGE

OPTION I:
Marshmallow Structure Challenge:  Use your inventiveness to build
a winter home using just marshmallows. Start with a solid base
and build up and out from there!  You should begin with a good
design (blueprint), the right amount of marshmallows, a solid
base, and basic engineering skills. Upon completion, 
post a video showcasing your finished product.

OPTION II:
Winter Photo Challenge:  Use your creativity to capture images
that inspire you during the winter season.  For 10 days, enjoy what
the winter season has to offer by capturing at least 10 winter
themed photos that inspire you. Create a Powerpoint
presentation sharing your winter photos.  Post a video
showcasing your finished product.    

OPTION III:
Creative Imagination Challenge:  Use your imagination to build a
reindeer using a variety of sticks/branches that you collect from
outside.  Your reindeer must stand at least 2 feet tall.   Be sure to   
 Post a video showcasing Your finished product. 

Don't forget to create a short (2-3 minute) video sharing your final product.
Email your name, campus, grade level and video submissions to
GTFBISD@fortbendisd.com by Friday, January 13, 2023.

Reminders


